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This week, we invite you to spend some time in prayer for The Salvation Army in your context and around 

the world. Ask the Lord to guide you as you pray. You may want to use The Salvation Army International 

website to learn more about expressions of ministry in different areas of the world, to read news stories 

or discover more about our global focus.   

 

▪ Disciples of Jesus. We pray that all Salvationists will have renewed desire to pursue holy living, to 

prioritise their relationship with Jesus, to know him, to become more like him and to do the 

things he did.  

 

▪ People, mission and legacy. We pray that The Salvation Army will be a movement of empowered 

people, equipped to share the love of Christ and the transforming power of God in local 

communities around the world. We pray for wisdom and discernment, for fresh energy and 

creativity, as we intentionally focus on our people, our mission and our legacy in 2025. 

 

▪ 160 years of The Salvation Army. 2025 marks 160 years since Founders William and Catherine 

Booth commenced the work of The Salvation Army. As we recognise this milestone for our 

movement, we celebrate what God has done and continues to do in and through The Salvation 

Army.  

 

We thank God for everyone around the world who participates in the mission God has given The 

Salvation Army - to preach the gospel of Jesus Christ and meet human needs in his name without 

discrimination. As we step into a new year, may we all continue to be sensitive to the Spirit’s leading and 

respond with courage. May we continue to demonstrate God’s love to others, wherever we find 

ourselves, and through our words and actions, may others come to know Jesus too.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://salvationarmy.org/ihq/

